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Our President’s Message 

EARTH DAY 2022
Earth Day Raffle
We will be holding a raffle for our residents in honor of 
Earth Day and giving the winners a landscaping upgrade. 
All you have to do to enter is visit our Facebook page and 
comment on our raffle post - you must comment that you 
want to enter and tell us what you like best about living at 
Laughlin. Raffle starts 4/11/22. Anyone who participates 
in our Earth Day Giveaway will get an extra entry for the 
raffle. Winners will be announced 4/25/2022, Good luck 
to everyone!

Earth Day Giveaway
Join us as we celebrate Earth Day with our annual 
giveaways. We will have flowers, mulch, and grass seed 
available for pick up. 

Spring is in the Air

   As Spring gets underway please remember to 
water your grass. Watering times are 6am-10am and 

6pm to 10pm. Don’t forget our Self Help, located 
across the Community Center offers free lawn care 

equipment (lawn mowers, weed eaters, shovels, 
seed spreaders, rakes) check outs. Equipment 

check outs are available Monday through Friday 
from 8am to 5pm. Check out times vary per item and 

are on a first come first serve basis.  

April is the Month of the Military 
Child and during this month, Hunt 
Military Communities celebrates 
the youngest members of our 
communities. Military children, 
often make some of the most 
significant sacrifices moving from 
state to state, school to school, 
and having parents deployed for 
long periods of time. We are 
proud to acknowledge and 
support the tremendous strength 
and resiliency of our military 
children, along with the sacrifices. 

This year, for the third time, we are hosting our Hunt Little 
Heroes program. Encourage your children to share stories 
of how they have been a hero and positive influence in 
their community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-
word essay, or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All 
applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes 
cape, mask and challenge coin. Three winners will 
receive cash prizes and matching donations to the charity 
of their choice. For more information, please visit https://
www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us here at 
HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifices. 

Sincerely,
Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive Officer
Hunt Military Communities

Please Note Our Office Number will 
be Changing

We will no longer be using the 
830-298-1707 number as of April 6th.

 Our new office number will 
be 830-291-8550!

Contact Us
8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 

Phone: 830-298-1701 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/

LaughlinFamilyHousing 
Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

COMING SOON! 

Your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez Resident 

Service Specialist —Melinda Velasquez 

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

April 9th - Spring Family Day
Join Laughlin for a morning of spring fun. There will be 
an egg hunt, parade, games, and free breakfast tacos. 
Event starts at 10am, everyone is invited. 

April 13th - New Resident Brief (1 of 2)
New resident information brief (1 of 2) mandatory for for 
all new move ins.

April 13th - April 14th - Annual Gas Testing 
Please be aware that there will be a third party will be 
on base on these two days doing their annual gas 
testing. For any questions or concerns please feel free 
to reach out to our office. 

April 14th - 22nd - Earth Day Drawing 
Register to win a landscaping upgrade for the Spring. 
Winner will be announced April 25th. 

More Earth Day events to come.....

April 27th - New Resident Brief (2 of 2)
New resident information brief (1 of 2) mandatory for for 
all new move ins.

SAVE THE DATE! 
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